
Public Notice  

Public Notice Effective February 21, 2016, the City of Richmond will increase the 

surface water fee to all customers from one dollar seventy-five cents ($1.75) per 

thousand (1,000) gallons to two dollars and zero cents ($2.00) per thousand 

(1,000) gallons.  This will be reflected on the February 2016 Utility Bill.  This is a 

groundwater reduction fee retained to meet the requirements set forth by the 

Fort Bend Subsidence District in reducing groundwater pumpage.   

Public Notice Effective February 29, 2016, the City of Richmond will require an 

additional deposit of $80.00 to restore service to any residential customer whose 

account has been discontinued for nonpayment provided the total of all deposits 

do not exceed $300.00.  No deposit will be required if the account has not been 

terminated in the previous twelve (12) months.  Regarding commercial accounts, 

a deposit of $80.00 will be required per occurrence until the total is equal to an 

average of a three (3) month bill.   

 


